
 
  March 31, 2022 

 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
RE: DE 22-011 Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy 

Line Extension Rate Filing – DOE Clarification 
 
Dear Chair Goldner: 
 

On March 30, 2022, the New Hampshire Department of Energy (DOE) filed a 
recommendation regarding the filing by Public Service Company of New Hampshire 
d/b/a Eversource Energy (Eversource) with respect to updates to its line extension policy 
and tariff pages to become effective on April 1, 2022, absent a Commission order to the 
contrary, pursuant to Puc 1603.07.  The DOE’s March 30, 2022 letter referred to 
Eversource’s initial filing on March 15, 2022 and a revised filing dated March 28, 2022.  
Eversource subsequently submitted another (second) revised filing dated March 29, 2022, 
where it corrected the revised tariff page, which had inadvertently included an extra 
revision to tariff page 25 that should not be included.  The DOE clarifies that the tariff 
revision submitted with Eversource’s filing dated March 29, 2022 is the tariff revision 
that DOE recommends for approval.   
 
      Sincerely, 
 

      /s/ David K. Wiesner 
 
      David K. Wiesner 
      Legal Director/Sr. Hearings Examiner 
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